
Huge shout out to Greg and Dylan!  

They stepped up and helped quite a few patrons with their Emerging Tech 
requests for help while Jazmyn was out for several days. They managed the 
additional workload well and provided exceptional customer service to our 
community! 

Thanks Greg and Dylan! 

 

 


